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Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar  
April 4 – Sunrise service at Kauffman Farm – 8:00    Worship at church – 10:45  

April 6 – (Note date change)  Volunteer Day at MCC Material Resource. (Details below) 

April 6 – No prayer meeting scheduled.  Persons will be volunteering at MCC. 

April 21 – Elder Team meeting. – Direct concerns to them before this date. 

September 24-26 – Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley Christian Retreat Center. 
 

   Sunday, April 4    Sunday, April 11 

Worship Leader  Janet Breneman    Clair Kauffman 

Preacher   Wayne Speigle    Janet Breneman 
 

~Pastor Wayne’s upcoming office hours and contact information for week of April 5-10 

     Wayne will be in the office this coming week on Monday, April 5.  Otherwise, he is available by phone, text, or email. 

Cell/Text – 215-896-9052      Email: waynespeigle@gmail.com. 
 

~Invitations from the Worship Committee: 
 

You are invited to a "Sunrise" (after the sun has risen!) service on Easter Sunday, April 4 at 8am at the Kauffman Farm. Bring 

lawn chairs, and a packed breakfast (a campfire will be available for cooking if needed!) to eat after the service if you wish. 

Regular Easter service will be held at the church at 10:45am.  
 

Weather permitting; you are invited to camp out overnight Saturday night at the Kauffman's before the sunrise service. Details 

were sent via email from Anna on Wed.  If you plan to participate in this, please let Anna know-- annarkauffman@gmail.com. 

Our stones will give way to new growth on Easter Sunday! You are invited to bring an Easter flower to add to the front of 

the sanctuary on Easter Sunday.  
 

Thank you!   Shane, Steve, Shelby, Sophia, and Wayne  

 

~On TUESDAY, APRIL 6 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. our church will be volunteering at the MCC Material Resource Center near 

Ephrata. There are 20 volunteers (total) allowed in the building so please register your interest with Tricia Stoltzfus ASAP. 

Masks are required as they are following CDC guidelines. Bring your own lunch and plan to spend the day doing work that 

will benefit those in need around the world. (Two future dates to put on your calendar:  October 18, 2021 and April 4, 2022.) 

 

~Sympathy and care are extended to Shane, Joy, Milo and Sky Miller in the loss of their baby this week.  Trusting God to 

grant them peace and heal their pain in this difficult storm.  Keep them in your prayers. 

 

~Pray for future Pastoral Search Committee meetings. 

~Pray for ElderTeam and Worship Team as they make decisions regarding our church activities.  Address concerns to them. 

~Pray for healing and hope for those dealing with health issues and loneliness. 

~Pray for Mike Conrad as he looks/ interviews for job. Praise God that Angie begins a new job on April 3 at Plain & Fancy. 

~Pray for Todd & Kristen Stoltzfus in their search for housing to meet the needs of their growing family.. 

~Pray for Ava Boyer. After much discerning Ava will be doing her second half of YWAM in Alaska. She arrived safely in 

Healy, Alaska. She appreciates your continued prayers. Her new mailing address is: Ava Boyer, c/o Binky Graham, PO Box 

343, Healy, AK 99743.  You may also text her at 717-435-0635.  

   

~My Coins Count Update: 

Hello church family! It may have crossed your mind that we are usually collecting coins for My Coins Count for MCC this 

time of year! My Coins Count is extended through June (usually coins are due in April), so we will begin our collections at 

Witmer Heights after Easter until June!   SO, start a “spare change” jar at home now, and be ready when we start collections at 

church in April! And, stay tuned for matching and coin counting opportunities! Questions can be directed to Sophia Zook-- 

sophia.m.mast@gmail.com 

 

~ Connections - April 6 –9:00-11:10 in Mellinger Fellowship Hall. Join us Tuesday, April 6th, as our own Anne Smith 

shares on the topic of friendship. God designed us to be people in relationship with Him as well as each other. 

 

~CVCCS Update from Tricia Stoltzfus:  Thank you, church family, so much for your generosity! You are an inspiration to 

me. I am amazed at the generosity of the church and the incredible love that Christ shares with others through his people. If 

you want to contribute more to CVCCS, these are the things they need most right now:   Mac and Cheese, Soups, Raviolis, 

Spaghettios (preferably pop top cans), Women’s underwear – Sizes 9-12. 



 

 


